

To all Odd Fellows lodges in California and Oregon,

We are grateful for the enthusiastic response we've received for this year's cave degree weekend. However, as we do have limited space in which to operate, we had to limit the number of registrations. We have now hit that limit. While we can still accept a few more people who are actually receiving degrees, we have no remaining meal tickets available. Anyone who comes without a meal ticket will be on their own for food, and there is no space left in the dining area to allow them to eat with us. We ask that if you were planning to come just to observe the event, but haven't yet registered, that you stay home this year. Next year's degree weekend will be September 25-27, and registration will open in March.

However, if you were hoping to send candidates to take the degrees, they can still come, and we would welcome them, they would simply be on their own for food, and would need to bring a letter addressed to the conferring lodge, signed and sealed by the Noble Grand or Secretary (or Chief Patriarch or Scribe, if joining an encampment)

The degrees being offered this year are: 
1. all 4 Odd Fellow degrees (by Richard Brouse Degree Lodge #190)
1. The Patriarchal Degree of the Encampment (by Davis Encampment #21)
1. The Rebekah Degree (by Clara Rebekah Lodge #34)
To RSVP on behalf of one or more degree candidates, the following link will continue to be functional unless and until we run out of space for candidates as well - https://oddfellowscavedegree.com/2025-odd-con/

For all the support we've received, thank you. We look forward to doing this special event for many years to come.

On behalf of the Richard Brouse Degree Lodge, and in FL&T,
Mason Wolf
Degree Master

